
I extend my warmest greetings to the Falun Gong community and 
supporters on the monumental 30th anniversary of Falun Dafa’s 
introduction to the world. 

The universal values of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Tolerance, which are 
at the heart of Falun Dafa, are also ideals for Canada.

I appreciate your contribution to bring these values to life in Canada for a 
more healthy, peaceful, tolerant, and compassionate society.

In particular, I like to commend the Falun Dafa community's efforts to help In particular, I like to commend the Falun Dafa community's efforts to help 
Canadians improve their health and manage their stress, during the 
pandemic, by holding free online meditation workshops that have been 
attended by thousands across the country.

I am in solidarity with you in your efforts to protect your freedom facing the 
brutal atrocities by the Chinese Communist regime in persecution of your 
faith.

I wish you all a successful celebration.I wish you all a successful celebration.

Pierre Poilievre


